Robertson, Beth

From:

Kratochvil, Bob

Sent:

Friday, February 08, 2013 5:50 PM

To:

LMC ALL Employees

Subject:

LMC Mission Statement review process -- an opportunity to provide input

Importance:

High

Dear Campus Community:

As we discussed at both Opening Day and at the last College Assembly, LMC is undertaking the process of reviewing its Mission Statement this semester. At your convenience, take a few moments to share your input by completing the survey at the link below:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/LMCMissionStatement

The survey will be available through <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>February 19</u>, and is open to all members of the College community (students, staff, faculty, managers, and community members). I urge all of you to fill out the survey, as it is important to have broad representation and diverse perspectives as part of the process. Please feel free to share/forward the link with students and to encourage them to participate.

Bob



Bob Kratochvil

President (925) 439-2181, ext. 3200 bkratochvil@losmedanos.edu